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Directors Drippings 

What a great weather week, drove the Spitfire a number of times.  It was my birthday recently 

and my daughter, son-in-Law, and three fabulous grandkids along with some friends took me to 

a German restaurant in Paola, KS for dinner.  It has a really creative name, Beethovenôs #9 

right in Paolaôs square. It is really a great place with wonderful food and wait staff.  The most 

memorable part was that I drove the Spit down.  It ran the best it ever has, finally getting her 

the way I want.  And, what a great drive, around 72 degrees going and 65 coming back, perfect 

or what? 

I think now we can finally say the VTR is over.  At our July Club Night Out we handed over 

the net proceeds of the event, a $6500 check to Harvesters.  We had a good crowd on hand to 

witness the proceedings.  Again, the committee did an exceptional job.  All members contribut-

ed with new ideas, hard work and commitment.  Our chairman, Jack Edwards and his commit-

tee, spent 18 months planning and turned a vision into reality this last April. 

On June 27th we had a club function at the Holy-field Winery planned and executed by Larry 

Taylor.  I have an accompanying article in this newsletter.  At the moment we do not have an 

event planned for August; I will try to come up with some impromptu function on a Friday that 

may be fun to attend. 

Please do not forget the All Brit coming up on Labor Day weekend.  Please see the All Brit 

website, www.kcallbritish.com  for registration and shirt order information.  Please do not miss 

this event.  In September there will be the Brits in the Ozarks and ñMovie Under the Starsò.  

For time and location refer to our calender.   

Well, I canôt seem to think of another thing to say, so to conclude have good day to all and hap-

py, safe motoring.       

 Ed 

Jack Edwards, Committee Chairman, presents check 

to Harvester Representative Laura Marshall . 

2014 South Central VTR Donates $6,500 to Harvesters at Birdies 

Some of the 2014 South Central VTR Committee in 

attendance & Laura Marshall, from Harvesters. 

http://www.kcallbritish.com
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Holy-field Winery 

June 27th 

The weather turned out wonderful after an early evening 

thunder shower put a damper on things.  I was watching 

Lezakôs Channel 41 weather right up to the time I left the 

house.  He kept saying wonderful weather with just a small 

shower in the North West part of town.  On his map right 

over Basehor was a really dark cloud.  At the last Minute I 

decided not to take the Spitfire.  Well what a good guess, just 

before arriving at Baeshor the sky opened up and it poured 

for about three minutes. 

The little storm notwithstanding it turned out to be a wonder-

ful evening, good company, good wine and a really good 

band.  I think it was ñMaria and the Mexicanò two great sis-

ters with Anglo/Mexican ancestry perfect Spanish and Eng-

lish and a great repertoire of music from Mariachi to Salsa to 

Rock.  Very easy to listen to and watch.   

Sixteen of us attended and many brought wonderful snacks 

to share.  Check out the photos in this issue.  I want to thank 

Larry and Linda Taylor for setting up such an enjoyable 

evening.  Irene and I stayed to the very end. 

Ed 


